Next Level Flag Football — Refund Policy

We would like to believe that we have one of the more lenient refund policies in youth sports for two

main reasons:

1. We take registrations for our league at a very early date in the year (usually between April 1%
and May 1%). We understand that many things can happen to families between the date that
they register and the start of the season (the 2" Sunday in January). We want families to feel
confident in registering early for our league, while still knowing that we will be flexible with our
refund policy in the event something changes in the family.

2. We WANT families who really want to be in the league. If a player/family does not want to play,
for any reason, then we believe it is better for that student-athlete to be involved in a program
that he/she really wants to be involved in.

Before December 1st

We will give a full refund. It costs Next Level 5% to process Credit Cards so we will deduct 5% from the
registration. If your student-athlete has been placed on a roster, and a customized jersey has been
ordered, we will deduct an additional $50.00 from the registration and mail you the customized jersey.

December 1* - League Start Date

We will refund 50% of your registration fee. Once we get closer to the season start date it becomes
more difficult and time consuming for us to process refunds. Identifying a replacement family and
ordering and procuring a fill in jersey takes additional time and money, especially over the Holiday
Season.

After League Start Date

No Refunds will be given after a player has been placed on a roster, a jersey has been ordered, and the
season has begun. We will not give a refund for a registration fee as it will not be replacing the
registration.



